LOUISIANA CITIZENS FOR ACTION NOW

Advocating for Louisiano Citizens with Developmental Disobilities

Information Alert - Appropriations Committee Members Acknowledge Need for NOW Slots

Twenty-one LaCAN members in their yellow rally shirts attended the House Appropriations Committee on March 26-27 in support of funding for 200 additional New Opportunities Waiver (NOW) slots.

Our large "yellow" presence gained attention and prompted questions from five legislators to the Department of Health and Hospitals (DHH) regarding the need for these slots and the status of the NOW waiting list. Parent, Rebecca Ellis, was also interviewed for the evening news.

LaCAN members also had the opportunity to visit with legislators on the committee about the importance of additional NOW slots. Thanks to all who attended and contacted their committee members before the meeting. Together we can make a difference!

Watch for another Action Alert coming soon!

Any Questions?

If there are any questions about the information in this email, contact LaCAN by replying to this email, or calling the toll free number listed below.

Contact Information

Email: lacanadvocates44@yahoo.com

Phone: 1-800-450-8108

Web: http://www.lacanadvocates.org

Like us on Facebook